
 

 

 
 

 

Resolution 30-11 
 

A Resolution to Increase Hand Sanitizer Dispensers Within Dining Halls 
 

Authored by: Freshman Board Senator Allison Fine  
 

Sponsored by: Freshman Board Member Andrew Stephens, Freshman Board Member Asim 
Ahmed, Freshman Board Member Brianna Hayes, Freshman Board Member Carson Kuck, 

Freshman Board Member Charley Claudio, Freshman Board Member Chan Creswell, 
Freshman Board Member Connor Rahbany, Freshman Board Member GiGi Scerbo, 

Freshman Board Member Greg Lloyd,  Freshman Board Member Hannah Payne,  Freshman 
Board Member Isabelle Lee, Freshman Board Member Jacob Cone, Freshman Board 

Member Jalen Polk, Freshman Board Member Mary Belle Gosch, Freshman Board Member 
Matthew McDaniel, Freshman Board Member Melissa Hevener and Freshman Board 

Member Sarah Gries 
 

WHEREAS, on-campus dining restaurants only have hand sanitizer dispensers at the 
entrance; and,   
 
WHEREAS, as a result of dining rush periods many dining guests bypass these hand 
sanitizer dispensers; and, 
 
WHEREAS, In a survey of freshman (most frequent dining restaurant visitors), 73.3% 
reported not using these dispensers or being aware of their presence; and,   
 

WHEREAS, germs spread quickly through hand to hand or hand to food contact both which 
can contaminate the serving utensils and ultimately other individuals (Minnesota 
Department of Health); and, 
 
WHEREAS, dining visitors are permitted to serve themselves, eat, and return for additional 
servings without having an accessible way to use to hand sanitizer. 
 
 
 



 

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the 30th Administration of the Student Government 
Association, on behalf of the student body, would like to thank the University of Georgia 
Dining Services for adding more hand sanitizer dispensers and placing them in more 
accessible locations throughout the dining restaurants; and,  
 
THEREFORE, LET IT BE FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Student Government Association 
will continue to work with dining services and commit to working with dining restaurant 
managers to continuously identify convenient and accessible positions for hand sanitizer 
dispensers; and, 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED, The University of Georgia Dining Services 

Executive Director, Bryan Varin, and Associate Director of Meal Plan Operations, Danielle 

Bouton, has given support for this project and will oversee the implementation within each 

dining restaurant.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITATIONS 
 
http://www.health.state.mn.us/handhygiene/why/5ways.html 

http://www.health.state.mn.us/handhygiene/why/5ways.html

